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2016 November/December Monthly Report

Most of the club competitions coming to the end apart from the Arthur Pinn Pairs and the
Avalon Cup.

The Arthur Pinn Drawn Pair’s competition was played from Thursday 2nd until Sunday
5th November when the final was played. Winners were, Reg Birmingham and Stephen
Byatt against Maureen Ohara and Roy Ritson. A full report in: -
http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/16929

The Avalon Cup was won by Reg Birmingham, Graham Patrick and Wayne Roberts
against Bill Lovett, Viv Sykes and Cath Patrick. Full report in: -
http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/17252/nggallery/slideshow

This was the month when the CAA Men and Ladies Singles and Pairs was planned. The
Ladies Singles was won by Barbara Roscoe against our Chris Parkinson. The Men’s
was won by Reg Birmingham against another Almeria bowler, Austin Crilly. Full report
n: -

http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/16990/nggallery/slideshow

CAA Men & Ladies Pairs — Unfortunately the Ladies Pairs was cancelled because of
inclement weather and crammed fixture list and unable to arrange another date. the Men’s
Pairs was a great success played from 1° and final played on 3™ December. The players
in the Semis were all from Almeria B.C, Winners were John Fitzgerald and Chris Ewer
against Bryan Thompson and Martin Harris. Full report in: -
http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/17091

The AGM took place on 9™ November after a fun game of bowls. Our Chairman,
Anthony Jackson, thanked John Fitzgerald for doing a grand job over the last two years
as Captain and welcomed the new Captain, Reg Birmingham who unfortunately was on a
cruise.

John then thanked Chris Parkinson for all she has done for the club during her time as
Ladies Captain and welcomed Carole Hollett as the new Ladies Captain. He then thanked
Chris Brown for his support as Vice-Captain along with all the members of the
committee for their hard work and support during his time asCaptain. Finally, he
welcomed Reg as our new Captain and said that he could count on his full support as
Vice-Captain.

On 7™ December the Christmas Party took place when all competition finalists were
presented their prizes by Tony Lear and the new Ladies Captain, Carole Hollett. Lots
more went on during the day with a bowls competition plus which can be read in the

report. Full report in: -

http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/17120

Vic Parsons — Vice Chairman & ALBC Press Officer
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